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May 21, 2018

Early this morning, around 5:00 a.m. a group of Delphos Jefferson seniors were in route to New
York City, for their class trip, by charter bus. The bus was in an accident and students and chaperones
were taken to a local medical center. The school district has been working closely with the
Pennsylvania State Highway Patrol, the Geisinger Medical Center and the charter company to make sure
that the needs of the students and chaperones are being met. Everyone is safe and accounted for.
Please keep all those involved and their families in your prayers. Any questions or concerns, please

contact me at 419-695-1786.

Sincerely,

Gk

Mr. Kevin Wolfe

Superintendent



